
Thank you again to all the vendors, volunteers and sponsors of the Southern 

Illinois Made Expo. Your involvement and support made this first-ever event a great 

success. Together, we were able to highlight the impressive business community 

of Southern Illinois while benefitting a great cause. Please join State Senator Dale 

Fowler and representatives from Southern Illinois Honor Flight and Southern 

Illinois Chambers of Commerce for a special announcement about the Southern 

Illinois Made Expo. If you have questions on the event, please feel free to reach out 

to the Marion Chamber of Commerce at (618) 997-6311.

Friday, September, 14th at 12:00 p.m.
Veterans Airport of Southern Illinois

10400 Terminal Dr. #200
Marion, IL 62959


